



May 12, 2011

David K. Kamperin Commander, First District Metropolitan Police Department 101 M Street, SW Washington, DC 20024

Dear Commander Kamperin,

Congratulations on your retirement!

We would like to add to your numerous awards the thanks of the residents of northeast Capitol Hill for your distinguished service and leadership.

Thank you for your continuous hard work over the years, your service to all of the citizens of the District of Columbia, and the effective working relationship this ANC has had. We are sorry to lose you.

May you thrive and enjoy the next chapter in your life. You will be missed, and we wish you a long, happy and healthy retirement.

Best wishes.

The Commissioners of Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

ndam neary

Drew Ronneberg

David Holmes

Nick Alberti

Sharee Lawler

Andrew Hysell

Gladys Mack

Lia Veenendaal-Selck